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April 29t, 2020

To our LTBC family,
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. We are praying that this letter finds you all doing
well during these unprecedented times.

It has now been 8 weeks since we last were able to meet together as a church family. And it goes without saying
that we miss all of you and the fellowship that we have shared for so many years. It is now apparent that we
will not be able to meet together at church for some time. | have included a quote from Gov. Gavin Newsom,
dated April 28t

“The next stage 3, is ‘months, not weeks, away,” Newsom said. That stage will encompass personal care businesses like
gyms, spas and salons, sports without live audiences, in-person religious services and other businesses where workers
come in close contact with customers. The final stage 4 will see the end of the stay-at-home order with the reopening of
the "highest risk parts of our economy" being reopened, Newsom said on Twitter. That includes concerts, convention
centers and sports with live crowds. Newsom said that stage would come only "once therapeutics have been developed."

During this time, we are grateful that God has provided the technology that allows us to continue bringing the
“Good News” to a lost and dying world. And that we have the ability to retain a relationship with each of you
through our on-line presence. Our Sunday Service, Daily Bible Verse Vlog, and both of our Radio programs are
all available on our website www.ltbchurch.com as well as on our Church App “LTBC”. We are also planning

on starting a “Home Bible Study Program” which will utilize “Z00M” technology to allow you to be a part of
the study. We will update you as soon as we are ready to launch that program, sometime in early May.

As always, we welcome any questions or comments that you might have. Our emails are:

Pastor Ted - ted@Itbchurch.com
Pastor Dede — dede@Itbchurch.com
Pastor Jed - pastorjed@Itbchurch.com
Prayer Line - prayer@Itbchurch.com

Again, we want to thank you for being a part of our church family and for your continued support, and we look
forward to the day when we will be able to fellowship together as “one body, in one spirit, worshipping one

Lord”

In His Precious Name,
Pastor Ted and Dede

“Give thanks to the LORD, for He is good, His love endures forever.” 1 Chronicles 16:34



